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Sevrey, Nicole

From: MI Farm Bureau <nsevrey@mfb.phone2action.net>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 12:46 PM
To: Sevrey, Nicole
Subject: Thank you for submitting comments to EPA
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Dear Nicole, 
  

Thank you for participating in our recent campaigns to submit comments to the Environmental 

Protection Agency on proposals related to treated seed, livestock air emissions and pesticide 

labeling. 
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In total, 891 comments were submitted: 

 322 comments on regulations governing the labeling and handling of seeds treated 

with pesticides, 

 297 comments on the agency’s reconsideration of current air emission reporting 

exemptions for livestock farms, and 

 272 comments on streamlining how pesticide label information is collected, 

structured, reviewed and published. 

Michigan Farm Bureau also submitted comments to EPA on each of these proposals:  

 MFB comments on pesticide labels 

 MFB comments on livestock air emissions 

 MFB comments on treated seed requirements 

If you have any questions about these regulations, please contact Laura Campbell, MFB senior 

conservation and regulatory relations specialist. 
  

Thank you for being a voice for agriculture! 
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